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PLACE: 
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7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 23, 1981 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Jeffrey Siler 
Shirley Heintz 
Charles Taylor 

Clerk of Council ~rilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 
City Planner Alan Schwab 
City Engineer Karl Schab 

Mr. Donald Vermillion and Mr. Thomas Saygers, representing the Montgomery 
County Garbage and Refuse Disposal District, spoke to Council concerning 
Centerville's membership in the District. There remains only three Cities 
and Villages who have not consented to join, those being Huber Heights, 
Moraine and Clayton. Council concurred that legislation be prepared to 
authorize said Contract with the Montgomery County Commissioners, for 
Council's consideration at a future Meeting. 

Mr. Schwab reviewed for Council traffic counts and a traffic volume map 
for the City of Centerville during the year 1980, the map also included the 
unincorporated area of Washington Township. Maps designating hazardous areas, 
various degrees of safety problems and roadway capacities were also reviewed. 
Mr. Schwab highlighted some possible deletions and additions to the 
Thoroughfare Plan for the City of Centerville and Washington Township. 

As requested by Council, the City Manager will supply written policies 
of the police department for Council's review. 

Marilyn J. McLaughli rD 
Clerk of Council 
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